
Consultations on potential
humanitarian assistance projects with
the Country Director of the United
Nations World Food Program (WFP) in
the Republic of Moldova

Available assistance funds and potential projects to be implemented throughout the
Republic of Moldova, including those covering the eastern districts of the country, were
discussed during a working meeting between the Head of the Bureau for Reintegration
Policies, Alin Gvidiani, and the Country Director of the UN Food Program (WFP) in the
Republic of Moldova, Mrs. Katrien Ghoos.

Projects to provide humanitarian assistance to refugees temporarily located on the
territory of the Republic of Moldova were touched upon, and the timely provision of
protective measures to vulnerable groups or persons affected in crisis situations was
also discussed.

The need to coordinate activities and contacts related to the perimeter of the
Transnistrian region of the Republic of Moldova with the Deputy Prime Minister and the
Bureau for Reintegration Policies was reiterated.

  


